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What a wonderful week it has been at Barnston – but spending time with your 

children is always wonderful! 

We hope you enjoy finding out a little more about what this fantastic team have 

been doing with your children… 

Foundation 2 enjoyed a workshop this 

week where the magnificent teachers 

shared their top tips on how to support 

the children at home.  

Thank you to all the families that were 

able to attend. We really appreciate your 

time and know that it is sometimes difficult 

to attend. Having you all in school really 

makes a difference. 

 

Feedback from families: 

‘Just a little extension of thanks for a 

wonderful morning. Having the 

opportunity to work alongside the 

children, see them in their school 

environment and pick up tips to support 

their learning, is so appreciated.’ 
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‘leaving no stones unturned’ 

 

We aim for 100% 
Thank you to everyone for making sure that your children get to school on time every day 

– it is so important so that there are no gaps in learning! 

Class % Class % 

1M 99.62 1LW 95.65 

2P 96.67 2N 97.78 

2J 97.78 3H 98.89 

3E 99.72 3D 97.85 

4P 98.77 4T 98.33 

4W 95.54  

Class Minutes read 25 35 50 

1M 8,830 4 2 10 

1LW 7,010 1 4 5 

2P 7,590 9 4 2 

2N 4,960 4 0 0 

2J 3,680 1 1 0 

3H 6,540 1 6 3 

3E 9,230 13 5 3 

3D 10,010 7 7 7 

4P 10,610 6 7 9 

4T 9,710 8 6 5 

4W 6,460 6 1 3 

Total 84,630 60 43 47 

 

Reporting a child’s absence: please remember to phone each day to report your child's 

absence. Please let the office know when your child is absent not other school staff as 

messages are sometimes not relayed. If reasons are not provided each day, an 

unauthorised mark will be entered on the register.  

Punctuality is also very important: better late than never or never late is better! 

We are really proud of how much 

children read at Barnston. Thank you all 

for your support with this.  

Well done to those children who are 

reading more than 50 times over a term 

– we are so proud of you!  

What an incredible amount of minutes 

that your children are reading. 

Collectively they are reading for 84,630 

minutes!  

Maybe we should add the teacher’s 

and family’s minutes too! 

Important Dates: 

01.05.24: 11+ Family Meeting at 5:00pm 

15.05.24: Year 4 Residential  

 


